Starkey Ranch Master Property Owners Association
4131 Gunn Highway 
Tampa, FL. 33618


November 10, 2021

Dear Starkey Ranch Homeowner,

The Board of Directors adopted the Electronic Voting Resolution on November 10, 2021 which offers Starkey Ranch Homeowners the ability to vote electronically. 

Homeowners who opt in or consent to vote online will be invited to register and vote using the Becker Ballot.  Proxies will continue to be available for Homeowners who prefer to mail-in their vote.

Electronic voting will offer a secure, anonymous and easy way to cast your vote on a special amendment, annual meeting election or in response to a community survey no matter where you are.  The voting system will send reminders of the upcoming vote, when the voting polls open and close and a reminder to cast your vote. 

If you would like to vote electronically, please fill out and return the Consent to Electronic Voting and /or Consent to Receive Electronic Notice of Meetings by March 31, 2022.  Returning this form will allow you to opt in to receive electronic notices and electronic voting. 

Please return your form by email to mpoa@StarkeyRanch.com, by US mail to 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Starkey Ranch MPOA , 4131 Gunn Hwy Tampa, FL. 33618 or drop off at the Welcome Center.   If you have any questions please contact Jennifer Connerty at Greenacre Properties at (813)-936-4103. 


Thank you,

Board of Directors


